
 

 

 
 

 

For Immediate Release 

July 13, 2018 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Labrador-Grenfell Health Replaces Chemotherapy Equipment at 

the Labrador Health Centre 

 

(Happy Valley-Goose Bay, NL): Chemotherapy equipment at the Labrador Health Centre 

has been replaced following issues in May 2018. 

The replacement equipment has been installed and is expected to be operational on 

Monday, July 16th. 

During the interruption, Labrador-Grenfell Health was able to secure alternative 

arrangements for patients to receive treatment in a timely manner. 

Labrador-Grenfell Health would like to thank patients and their families for their 

understanding during this time.   
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